
Bus Passes

Each student submitted an application for a 
Limited Mobility Pass through MetroTransit. 
We had them list their home addresses so 
that the pass could stay with them past 
AOWL. We submitted our applications 
two weeks ago, which means the passes 
should arrive sometime between now and 
2030. Ideally, we will receive them before 
May 13th, as our last three community-
based events will involve us using public 
transportation. Please let me know if/when 
you receive them! Update: Three students 
have already showed me theirs!

Contracts

Thank you all for submitting your 
applications! Contracts will be sent out 
shortly to be signed through Hello Sign. 
We will also be sending out a general 
calendar for next year, the usual terms 
and conditions, and an explanation of how 
class assignments and schedules will work 
next year. Please reach out if you have any 
questions. We are very excited for next year!

MOAK and Ceremony of Completion

Our Minds of All Kinds annual fundraiser is 
virtual this year. You will hear directly from 
students, parents, and staff, including one 
of our Adult Ed students!

Date/Time: May 6th from 7pm - 8pm
Please RSVP here if you haven’t already
Join us at this event link

In addition, the Ceremony of Completion 
will be held in-person for families and 
streamed virtually for those who would 
like to watch. None of our participants are 
graduating the program this year, but many 
of next year’s students will be receiving their 
High School Diplomas! 

Date/Time: May 27th @ 6pm
Please RSVP here if you haven’t already.

Minnesota’s Best

Do you like voting? Do you like spamming 
the Star Tribune’s voting systems? Do 
you want to say that your son attends 
“Minnesota’s Best” Adult Education 
Program? Of course you do! Each day, from 
now until May 21st, you can vote for both 
our program (Education-Adult Learning) 
and the school in general (Education-Private 
School). Let’s go! Vote here! 

Summer Plans and Updates

This will be our last official newsletter 
for the school year, but please be on the 
lookout for a few updates on:

--End of year assessments and progress 
reports
--Classes and schedules for next year
--Staffing updates
--Williston Fitness Center Summer times (if 
students want to participate as a group)

Enjoy your Summer! 

With Sincere Appreciation,
Michael Faeth
Adult Education Coordinator

Academy of Whole Learning

Adult Education
  

 M
a

y 20
21

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdftVHL_s6erditecirE7Cvx5Yk8Zt52KQXYEFvoaHqdV9rtA/viewform
https://www.4giving.com/B2A3
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_Xw90SKusSuaHbkMpdHbFmg
https://www.votemnbest.com/
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Please note: 
This calendar is subject to change.

Students will typically have an option 
to purchase food or other items on all 
community-based trips

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Sholom

3

Fitness Center

4

House Show-
ings

5

Fitness Center/
Virtual MOAK 

Event
6

No School

7

Sholom

10

Fitness Center

11

Fitness Center

12

Minneapolis 
Institute of Art

13

No School

14

Sholom

17

Fitness Center 

18

Fitness Center 

19

Restaurant (we 
will cover cost)

20

No School 

21

Sholom

24

Fitness Center

25

Fitness Center

26
Como Zoo

27

No School 

28

Summer Break!

31


